
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 

The Monthly Business Meeting was held on December 5, 2018. Bro. Billy Compton served 
as the moderator. All the committees gave their reports. In Old Business, 1 person was 
presented that desired to move his letter to MHBC and 3 persons were presented as 
Profession of Faith decisions with desire to be baptized. Motions were made and voted on to 
approve them each being received as new members. Praise the Lord for all these decisions 
and for the moving of the spirit in our church. No New Business. 
 

 
 


